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This is a violation on the environment and likeness of Brisbane. This is purely for money gain and to 
bring more population to brisbane. Victoria park has always been a place for me to escape the busy 
city life. So much wildlife, I’ve seen so many bird species there and gorgeous jacarandas. We simple 
don’t need this to happen. Leave this one patch of green alone. 
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